
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 23 142  
 
All FOI responses concerning fire safety checks concerning Bibby Stockholm 

as well as inspection reports 
 
 

You requested the following information: 
  
the FOI publication disclosure section of your website is only updated until 
May. I am aware that you have released FOI requests related to fire safety 
checks on the Bibby Stockholm since then. I would like to request a copy of all 
those disclosures. With the Home Office announcing plans to re-embark 
asylum seekers onto the barge in the next week, I would also request copies of 
any fire inspection reports that have not been published. 
  
Response: 
  
A request for information can be refused where one or more exemptions listed in the 
Act apply. In this case we are claiming the following exemptions to the information 
that you have requested:  
  
“Information accessible by other means” in Section 21 of the Act. The information 
requested can be found using the following link: 
  
https://www.dwfire.org.uk/about-us/accessing-information/freedom-of-
information/freedom-of-information-disclosure-log-2023/ 
  
I have also attached the Fire Safety Matters letter and Reasonable Standards letter 
concerning fire safety checks. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 07, November 2023 
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